
Term 4 - Week 8 - 2017 

SOARING HIGH ON THE WINGS OF SUCCESS 

WIRI WHISPERER WEEK 6 TERM 2 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome everyone back to the second full time face to face week of 
learning this term and we are loving it. 
We had our first whole school assembly for this term via Zoom. 
Students remained in their classes whilst the leaders ran the 
assembly from a laptop. Congratulations to all of the award winners 
and to all students for their outstanding behaviour throughout the 
assembly. 

 

Attendance 
Student attendance is even more important than ever as we work to 
support students in their learning and assessing the learning support 
they require, both intervention and extension in key learning areas. 
Normal procedures are back in place with text messages being sent 
out when students are absent and phone calls to families for 
unjustified absences. Our staff are passionate about making a 
difference and they need all students in their class everyday to have 
the positive impact in fulfilling their educational potential.  

 

Reports - Semester 1 
The formal report this time will look a little different than in previous 
years. Teachers will begin assessing and reporting on students 
achievement and areas for future development for the rest of the 
year. Due to Covid-19 the NSW Department of Education have set 
new guidelines for us to follow when reporting and we hope you find 
the information meaningful and supportive in conversations.  
This year we will send the formal report out digitally and we will 
release more information on this over the coming weeks. If you wish 
to have a printed, hard copy of your child's report please contact the 
office so that we can prepare one for you. Reports will be sent out in 
the last week of this term, week 10. 

 

PBL - respecting property 
This week we are focusing on the need for us to respect school, 
friends and our own property. Students will complete lessons this 
week explicitly showing them the expectations and what this looks 
like. Please support us in discussing this focus with your children. 
 
Reconciliation Week—In this together 
Our students have put together a 'Sea of hands' to celebrate this 
important week as we support each other and promote Aboriginal 
culture and the importance of moving forward together as one.  

 

Health & Hygiene - A big thank you to our cleaners Chris & Jason 
and to You! 
Our increased cleaning practices continue and we would like to thank 
our cleaners Chris and Jason for the amazing work they are doing. 
You are valued members of our staff. 
A big thanks to our parents and carers for following the current rules 
and remaining off site, socially distancing at drop off and pick up, and 
understanding that we need to work together more than ever to 
support our students. 

 

Term 4 Staff Development Days - 17th & 18th December 2020 
As a part of professional learning for staff we will be completing 
several afternoons of training in curriculum, wellbeing and 
technology. 
Our first session will be Thursday 25th June from 3.15pm for 3 hours 
of staff training. 
This will trade off a half day at the end of the year for staff.  
This does not impact students and their final day which is 
Wednesday 16th December 2020. 
If you have any questions please contact the school so that we can 
assist. 

 

Wonnai - Kindergarten 2021 
Kindergarten for 2021 enrolments are open and we have been busy 
adjusting our school transition program to support the children and 
Kindergarten students of 2021. 
We are hoping to start again in term 3 but staff will be in contact 
with you through the duration of this term to let you know where 
planning is at. We will keep you posted :) 
In the meantime please make sure your enrolment forms for your 
child are completed and given to the office and please tell your 
friends about our wonderful school and everything we have to offer. 
For any enquiries please call our office and leave your details and 
keep an eye on Facebook. 

  

Julie Low  
Relieving Principal 
 

 
KG being mindful   Azahli, Ruby, Gracie & Boston  

We acknowledge and pay our respects 
to the elders, both past and present 
who have walked this land before us 
and now walk alongside us.  We 
honour their totem Biraban the Eagle 
Hawk and his little brother Wiripaang 
which our school is named after.  
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Since returning to school, Stage 1 have been very excited to learn using 

engaging Google Slides and Bitmoji’s to support explicit lessons.  
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Handy Hints for 
Helping your child 
thrive at school!  

Each newsletter I will put together some ideas about how families can help children develop their literacy 

and numeracy skills. This will also go onto our Facebook page. Hope you enjoy playing these games! 

Mrs Lavercombe 

Term 2 Week 6 – High Performing kids   
Support your child according to their age, and the availability of resources. 
Some ideas include: 
provide explorative activities in your child’s areas of interest 
engage in discussions and conversations about the world around them 
encourage questioning, exploration and curiosity 
place value on learning 
monitor play activities to ensure a healthy balance, particularly when younger 
discuss how learning is about making mistakes, struggling at times, and not 
always about being the best at everything all the time. Try using role model 
examples in their area of interest, so they understand that life doesn’t always 
give them what they expect 
praise and celebrate effort – working together to understand that effort and 
achieving one’s personal best are important in maintaining a healthy perspective. Try discussing 
characters from the books they are reading to highlight the types of behaviours that return positive 
outcomes 
champion your child’s successes and coach them through their setbacks – point out that mistakes are 
evidence of learning and experiencing struggle often encourages resilience, persistence and eventual 
success. Try discussing the great inventions we experience in life today, which are thanks to those who 
paved the way in making mistakes and yet persisting despite initial failures 
work on areas of strength without ignoring those areas which also need support 
access extra-curricular opportunities (the Active KidsExternal link and Creative KidsExternal 
link vouchers are available to help fund some activities) 
advocate for your child’s unique needs and seek support where you can 
if you suspect disability contact organisations such as Gifted Learners with Disability AustraliaExternal 
link. 

From - https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/high-potential-and-gifted-education 

Play card games with your kids!  

https://www.kidspot.com.au/things-to-do/kids-games/indoor-play/
snap-12-classic-card-games-to-teach-the-kids/news-
story/1d153893aee53908749c1377c588928c 

 
 

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/campaign/active-kids
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/campaign/creative-kids
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/campaign/creative-kids
http://gldaustralia.org/
http://gldaustralia.org/
https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/high-potential-and-gifted-education
https://www.kidspot.com.au/things-to-do/kids-games/indoor-play/snap-12-classic-card-games-to-teach-the-kids/news-story/1d153893aee53908749c1377c588928c
https://www.kidspot.com.au/things-to-do/kids-games/indoor-play/snap-12-classic-card-games-to-teach-the-kids/news-story/1d153893aee53908749c1377c588928c
https://www.kidspot.com.au/things-to-do/kids-games/indoor-play/snap-12-classic-card-games-to-teach-the-kids/news-story/1d153893aee53908749c1377c588928c
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National Reconciliation Week  
 

27 May – 3 June 
Theme 

‘InThisTogether2020’ 

 

 Acknowledgment to Country in Awabakal 

Kaayi yaandiin, ngaduwa Nerrida nguduwa Wiradjuri. 

Dhumaan ngaduwa bangayi Awabakala barayidha ngayin 

Dhumaan ngaduwa ngarrakal yalawaa, yalawan, yalawanan 

Nhunda Kumba Kumba 

I have just acknowledged the traditional owners of the land 
the Awabakal people on which our school Wiripaang PS is situ-

ated. In translation what I said was: 

“Hello everyone I am Nerrida 

a Wiradjuri woman. 

I acknowledge that today we are all 

on Awabakal land. 

I acknowledge our ancestors, our elders 

and all of those who have gone before them. 

Thank you 

I feel very honoured have had the opportunity to learn the 
Awabakal language and to share this with our students at 

Wiripaang; to encourage them to learn about our shared his-
tories, culture and achievements and how we all can contribute 
to achieving reconciliation in this beautiful country Australia. 

Nerrida Darcy  

Aboriginal Education Assistant 
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Vegetable Garden 

This is what our garden used to look like. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is what it looks like now, our gardens are growing nicely, our gardeners Mrs Dono and Mrs G are 

doing a great job along with their helpers. 
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In the classroom with WS 

Travel restrictions aren’t stopping WS from exploring the world!! The last two weeks we have been 

exploring London and Paris with Mr Chicken! We made passports, tried the language, discovered modes of 

transport, made crepes and researched famous landmarks.  
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Spotlight on KD and KG 

  
KD and KG have been lucky enough to have Mrs Darcy join us every Monday to share a Dream-

time story. This week we learnt all about 'How the birds got their colours'. We created some 
colourful birds and complete some fantastic writing. We made a short video about our learning. 

Scan the QR code to watch. 
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Community News 
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